May 18, 2012

C. Saunders
City Clerk
The Corporation of the City of London
London, Ontario.

Dear Ms. Saunders,

Please accept my resignation as a citizen appointee to the Middlesex London Board of Health, effective Friday, December 14, 2012.

Due to personal reasons I am unable to complete my term which does not expire until November 30, 2014.

I have enjoyed my time as a volunteer citizen appointee for six years on the London City Library Board, followed by another 6 years on the Board of Health. I have seen both agencies grow and continue to deliver excellent services to the citizens of London in that time period.

Please give my thanks to the members of London City Council for this opportunity to volunteer.

Sincerely, Patricia Lodeus

Patricia Coderre, Citizen-at-Large Middlesex London board of Health

cc:

١

Mayor Joe Fontana,

Viola Poletes Montgomery, Chair, Middlesex London board of Health, Dr. Graham Pollett, Medical Officer of Health, Middlesex -London Health Unit